## Dear Former INRO Participant:

We are asking for your help! This year we completed the 16<sup>th</sup> annual Intramural NIAID Research Opportunities program (INRO), making it an opportune time to check in and hear from you.

We'd like your help in completing this questionnaire so we can learn more about how satisfied you were with the program in supporting your career process and what we might be able to improve for the students who will attend the program in the future. The questionnaire should take no more than 15 minutes.

## Start the Questionnaire NOW

## Please complete this brief questionnaire by June XX.

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to contact us at any time. In the meantime, we truly appreciate the time you are taking to provide your input in helping us make INRO even better!

Warm regards,

Wendy J. Fibison, Ph.D.
Associate Director
Office of Training and Diversity
National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases
National Institutes of Health